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In Vilnius, Lithuania, a seminar on the “Significance and Value of the Blessing” was conducted 
by Galina Chernomorets, the director of the Blessed Family Department for the Eastern Europe 
region. 

Many families and young members attended the seminar, which was held on December 8. It 
was good to remind ourselves of the preciousness of the Blessing, and the importance of 
passing it on to others. 

Also on Saturday, Mrs. Chernomorets moderated a meeting of blessed wives on the topic "How 
to Fill the Atmosphere at Home with Love." Many participants were moved and offered deep 
comments, and some came afterward for individual consultations. It was an intense weekend. 
We appreciate that the Eastern Europe BFD director came to Lithuania. 



 


